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FISM Newsletter 
Nr. 131 – 5th August 2023 

To all Presidents of FISM member Societies, 
and delegates of the FISM General Assembly 

Dear President, dear friend in Magic,  

 
VOTING RESULTS 

Here are the results of the online consultation conducted from July 16 to July 30, 2023.  
87 delegates out of a total of 110 responded (79.09%), representing 386 votes out of a total of 468 
(82.48%). 
 
17 could not be considered due to non-payment of FISM dues by four voting societies. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the accounts have been approved by a large majority and would 
like to thank you for your cooperation. 
 

 
PROPOSAL YES NO ABST. 

% of total 
votes cast 

in favor  

1) Approval of accounts for 2022-2023     
 
In accordance with Swiss legislation (FISM's place of tax 
declaration), we are required to present our accounts at 
the end of each fiscal year (July to June).  
 
After examining the details, the Finance Commission, 
and the FEB (FISM Executive Board) have given their 
approval. 
 

360  0  9  100,00 % 

Best regards,  
   
      
 
Andrea Baioni 
President International 
 

 


